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MERGER ANNOUNCEMENT - M/22/040 - Q-PARK / TAZBELL 

SERVICES  
  

 
Section 21 of the Competition Act 2002 
 

The proposed acquisition by Q-Park Ireland Limited of the entire issued share capital 
and thus sole control of Tazbell Services Group Designated Activity Company, Sarlon 
Limited and Maukin Limited.  

19 December 2022 
 

 

The Competition and Consumer Protection Commission (“CCPC”) has decided to carry out a 

full Phase 2 investigation into the proposed acquisition by Q-Park Ireland Limited of the entire 

issued share capital and thus sole control of Tazbell Services Group Designated Activity 

Company, Sarlon Limited and Maukin Limited (the “Proposed Transaction”). 

Following an extended preliminary investigation, the CCPC has determined that a full 

investigation is required in order to establish if the Proposed Transaction could lead to a 

substantial lessening of competition in the State.  

The CCPC will publish its Phase 1 determination no later than 60 working days after the date 

of the determination and after allowing the parties the opportunity to request that 

confidential information be removed from the published version.  

Any parties who would like to send in submissions are invited to do so, via email to 

mergers@ccpc.ie, by Tuesday 10 January 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 


